
Nature Walk Photography Project 

We are launching our Nature Walk Photography Project and inviting all of our 

pupils to capture the wonderful nature and wildlife that they might find in and 

around their homes.  With restrictions stopping us from travelling far, we would 

ask you to ensure that your daily exercise starts and ends at your front door.  We are 

encouraging you to look and find beauty in the nature and wildlife close to home. 

Miss Ings is making it a mission to capture the very handsome fox, Mr Plopper, who 

visits her garden every evening.  She is also going to try and photograph Mrs Bushy 

Bum, the squirrel, that hurtles along the edge of her garden fence several times a day. 

Miss Ings said, “Not only have I enjoyed watching the wildlife in and around my garden, 

it has inspired me to do some research about the behaviour of foxes and squirrels.  You 

might be able to work out why my children gave Mr Plopper his name!  Trees and 

flowers are a little easier to capture, as they don’t move. Here is a picture I took while 

on my daily walk.  It was a very cold day and the tree branches were covered in ice.  I 

thought it looked like a scene from Frozen!” 

We would like to create a slideshow of our wonderful local area and the fantastic 

wildlife within it.  If you would like to submit a photograph please email your entry to 

lings@plumcroft.greenwich.sch.uk 

Please include the following details; name, class and a sentence or two about your 

photograph. 
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